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I oppose House Bill 3063.
Parents should not have to choose between a public education for their child, and making the
decisions regarding vaccines that are in keeping with what they feel is in the best interests of
their child's health and/or in alignment with their religious or philosophical beliefs. Parents
may wish to accept some vaccinations for their child and not others; this should be their
choice.  Only a very small potion of the citizens in Oregon are unvaccinated (about 2.6%). 
The majority should be impose upon the minority.  
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